
    
   

             It’s a Musical World ! 
 

February 27, 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

       The Woodland School 4th and 5th grade musical presentation will take 

place on Monday, March 30th, at 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.  
 

“It’s a Musical World” by John Jacobson features music from 13 

countries. The students will be singing in different languages, performing 

folk dances, and sharing interesting information about the culture and 

traditions of each country. 
 

The costumes are colored tee-shirts (specific colors were ordered for 

each homeroom), black pants, and either shoes or sneakers.  

 

Costumes must be ready for dress rehearsal on Thursday, March 

26th. 
 

We are getting excited and look forward to performing for you. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Karen Sutherland 


